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This bill is the beginning of a compounding mistake. Beaver damage will not only 

continue, but increase, to property, timber, road infrastructures and agricultural lands. 

There will be no legal remedy for landowners outside of some Govt dependency 

program. I think everyone is familiar with how concerned the Govt is with private 

property losses. It's your property and you should be able to protect it or hire 

someone as an agent to do so as the current wildlife damage protocol allows for. 

 

No more restrictive regulations are necessary, and this type of emotion-based 

activism disguised as an alarm call has no place in sound 

 wildlife management. 

 

This bill is: Anti-Freedom, Anti-Business and Anti-Beaver. 

 

Vote NO on HB 3932 


